
Greetings!
I hope you are having a lovely weekend!

We are pleased to present this week's newsletter to
keep everyone informed of events in our club, our
District in Southeastern Pennsylvania, and Rotary
International.

Let me know if there is a story that you would like us
to consider including in a future newsletter.
Be sure to check out our new Chestnut Hill Rotary
website and share with friends and family.

Bingo Fun! Buy Your Cards Now and Save!
$20 Now, $25 at the Door
Join us for our Bingo Fun Raiser, Friday, May 12, 6 p.m.,
North Penn VFW, 2519 Jenkintown Rd., Glenside, PA.

Click HERE to get your cards in advance by credit
card/PayPal
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Enjoy Bingo, drinks, great food and
conversation while playing Bingo with fellow
Rotarians, friends and family. Play the 50/50
raffle. Win a basket of cheer! The Bingo Fun
Raiser promises to be a fun, casual night out
for everyone while benefiting Chestnut Hill
Rotary’s great causes. Each set of Bingo cards
is $20 in advance, $25 at the door.

$50 CASH prize awarded each for games 1-11.
The final game prize is $100! The more sets of
cards you have, the more chance of winning.
Visit the Bingo Fun-Raiser page for more
details and to get your cards in advance to
pay online by PayPal or credit/debit

card. OR, bring a check to the next meeting to purchase your cards in
advance.

Click on the image on the left to download the Bingo flyer and
send it to your friends.

Upcoming Breakfast Meetings
Join us for our next breakfast meeting, Wednesday, May
3, 7:30 am, Center on the Hill, Widener Hall,
Presbyterian Church of Chestnut Hill, 8855 Germantown
Ave.

Our speaker will be our Benevolent
Overlord, President, Andy Sears, who
will conduct a business meeting and
lead a discussion with committee chairs
about upcoming plans for Chestnut Hill
Rotary. Learn what's going on in our
club and participate in making plans for
the future.

For more information on upcoming
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presentations, visit our Meeting
Speakers section on our website.

Cannot attend this week in person? Join
us via Zoom. The link is HERE.

Chestnut Hill Rotary at Home & Garden
Festival
Chestnut Hill Rotary will have a
table at the upcoming Home and
Garden Festival event on May 7.
The festival will include 150
home and garden vendors along
historic Germantown Avenue
from Rex Avenue to Willow
Grove Avenue. The festival will
be from 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.

We'll be showcasing Rotary's
work in the local and
international communities and
promoting our club and
upcoming events. If you are attending the festival, be sure to stop by and
say hello. We can use a few volunteers to help at the table.

Upcoming Service Projects
Volunteers will be needed to paint at Face to Face
Germantown, Tuesday, May 23 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Volunteers will be needed to
prepare and paint at Face to Face
Germantown. Volunteers should
wear appropriate clothing including
gloves.

Interested volunteers should email
Maggie Stoeffel
maggie.stoeffel@gmail.com
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Upcoming Social Events
Join us for happy hour, Chestnut Hill Brewing Company,
8221 Germantown Ave., Thursday, May 18, 4:30 pm.

Enjoy food and drinks with
fellow members and guests.
Chestnut Hill Brewing Company
has high-quality, small-batch
beer with fresh ingredients and a
wood-fired Neapolitan pizza
made with local and organic
ingredients.

This is a perfect opportunity to
invite a prospective member to
meet others in a fun and
informal setting.

For more information on
upcoming events, visit our Social
Events section on our website.

Have Questions About Our Club's Database?
Brian Casey, District Technology
Chair, will be holding "Office
Hours" to answer your
questions. Whether you are a
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Rotarian trying to register for an
event, or a Club Secretary
preparing for the new Rotary
year, or anything in between,
join us for an open Zoom
session for office hours to get
the help you need.

He is offering 2 sessions to
accommodate schedules:

Saturday May 27 from 10:00 to 11:00
Click here to Register
Wednesday May 31 from 7:00 to 8:00pm
Click here to Register

Both sessions will be held via Zoom and details will be provided with your
registration confirmation.

If you need assistance logging ahead of the session, contact Brian Casey at
610-800-5183 or BrianCasey.Rotary@gmail.com

A Peace Fellow and Polio Survivor Focuses
on Accessibility
From Rotary International

Ronald Kasule caught polio when he
was 3 years old. The disease left
him paralyzed. Seeing that the boy
could neither walk nor feed himself,
his father intended to end his son’s
life before he became a burden to
the family. “My parents had fierce
arguments over me,” he recalls. “In
the end, my mother prevailed. She
made the tough decision of
divorcing my father to save my life.”

Read MORE.
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Be Sure to Follow Us:

   
NEW!

New website at ChestnutHillRotary.org!

Have a wonderful week!

Yours in Rotary service,

Jay Pennie
Public Image Chair, Rotary Club of Chestnut Hill
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